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Attention: Mr. Lawrence Badiner

Pursuant to Section 1325 of the City and County of San Francisco Subdivision Code and Section 4.105 of the
1996 City Charter, a print of the above referenced Map is submitted for your review, CEQA and General Plan
conformity determinatjon. Under the provisions of the Subdivision Map Act and the City and County of San
Francisco Subdivision Code, your Department must respond to the Bureau of Street-Use and Mapping within 30
days of the receipt of the application or CEQA Determination per SMA 664521(c). Under these same state and
local codes, DPW is required to approve, conditionally approve, or disapprove the above referenced map within
50 days of the receipt of the application or CEQA Determination per SMA 664521(¢). Failure to do so constitutes
autornatic approval. Thank you for your timely review of this Map.

Enclosures: Sincerely,
X Print of Parcel Map ﬁ/
X List“B" Aol o
X Proposition “M” Findings ruce R. Storrs, PIL.S.
X Photos City and County Surveyor

The subject Tentative Map has been reviewed by the Planning Dlepartment and does comply with applicable

P provisions of the Planning Code. On bajance, the Tentative Map is consistent with the General Plan and the Priority
Policies of Flanning Code Section 101.1 based on the attached findings. The subject referval is exempt from
environmenta) review per Class | Califomnia Environmental Quajity Act Guidelines,

The subject Tentative Map has been reviewed by the Planning Department and does comply with applicable
provisions of the Planning Code subject to the following conditigns (Any requested documents should be sent in
with a copy of this letter to Lawrence Badiner at the above address):

The subject Tentative Map has been reviewed by the Planning Departinent and does not comply with applicable
provisions of the Planning Code. Due to the following reasons (Any requested documents should be sent in with 2
copy of this letter to Lawrence Badiner at the above address):
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Mr, uﬂ:ﬁ—}a Badiner, Zoning Administrator

"IMPROVING THE QUALITY OF LIFE IN SAN FRANCISCO" We are dedicared individiials rommitted o teamwork, cusiomer sérvice and continious
impravemery in parinership with the wrmwmy. :
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